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Sharon Craig

From: Eileen Flatley <eileenflatleygpc@gmail.com>

Sent: 14 November 2019 16:07

To: planning

Subject: Re-Planning Application 3/2019/0979 - Hydro Lodge, Grindleton

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Ribble Valley Borough Council . Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 

F.A.O Stephen Kilmartin 

 

Dear Mr Kilmartin 

 

I am writing on behalf of Grindleton Parish Council in relation to the above planning application at Hydro Lodge, 

Grindleton - 3/2019/0979. 

 

Having consulted the plans, Grindleton Parish Council do not have any objections to the proposals put forward. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Eileen Flatley 

 

Clerk to Grindleton Parish Council. 

 

 


